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  Letter dated 4 July 2006 from the Permanent Representative 
of Japan to the United Nations addressed to the President of 
the Security Council 
 
 

 Upon instructions from my Government, I have the honour to request an 
immediate meeting of the Security Council to consider the launch of ballistic 
missiles or unidentified flying vehicles by the Democratic People’s Republic of 
Korea.  
 
 

(Signed) Kenzo Oshima 
Permanent Representative of Japan to the United Nations 

 

 


